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The report is late because of the need to ensure that members of the working group 

preparing it have a final opportunity to review and agree it.  It is vital to the success of 

the proposals that those who will implement them have been fully involved right up to 

the decision-making stage. 

 

 

 

The report is too urgent to await the next meeting because any further delay would 

increase the financial slippage due to even later implementation of new arrangements. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Head of Local Democracy & Member Services concurs with the admission of this item.  

 

 

 


